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LOCH LEVEN GATEWAY, KINROSS – PUBLIC CONSULTATION
Thank you for taking your time to review our proposals. 
We value your feedback and would be grateful if you could complete the following questions.

Question 1
Do you support the proposals for the redevelopment of the former British Car Auctions site?
       Yes          No          Undecided 

Question 2
Are there any specific issues or considerations that you think should be taken into account in the design of the proposed redevelopment?









Question 3
Do you have any further comments on the proposed development? 












Thank you for taking the time to fill in our feedback form – we will review all of the responses received and these will help shape our proposals. 

More information 
You can find information and details about our proposals on the project website: www.lspim.co.uk/bca-kinross-consultation.

What to do with this form
Once you have filled in as much of this form as you wish either send it to:

Montagu Evans LLP
Exchange Tower
19 Canning Street
Edinburgh 
EH3 8EG

Or email us at: Kinrossregeneration@lspim.co.uk 

We would be grateful if you could send your response to us by 15 September 2023. 

Please note that comments made at the event, or through the above, are to Loch Developments Limited as the applicant and are not representations to the planning authority. There will be an opportunity to make representations to the Perth & Kinross Council when an application for planning permission is submitted.  
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